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Planning Board Members,

Late yesterday afternoon, after the posting of the agenda packet, the applicant for Deer Creek Crossing
submitted the attached survey information.  Hard copies of the documents are available in the
Code/Assessing Office on top of the files for Deer Creek Crossing to the right of the Assessor's work
station.

The cover letter from the surveyor explains the details of the boundary line and corner discrepancies
discussed at your meetings and calculates the questionable area between remnants of a fence
referenced in early deeds and monuments used to establish the property line.  That area was calculated
to be 1145 sq. ft.  The surveyor points out that if that area were determined by a court to be part of an
abutting lot, there would likely be an offsetting transfer between the parcels based on the fence
remnants.

The surveyor's cover letter also explored and explained the differences in the survey between the
location of a corner pin of the adjoining Timber Oaks subdivision plan. The difference per the surveyor is
less than one foot and does not materially affect the proposed subdivision plan.

Finally, the surveyor has clarified the CMP easement on the property for the utility poles serving the
home that is under construction on the abutting lot of Jonathan Snell.

The Planning Board does not have responsibility or authority to settle boundary disputes.  The three
questions for the Board in reviewing an application for subdivision approval are:

1. Has the applicant met the submission requirements of Section 6.7.C.2,3,and 4?
2. Has the applicant demonstrated sufficient right, title, or interest in the land proposed for

subdivision based on the submitted documents?
3. Has the applicant demonstrated that the proposed dedicated open space will meet the area

requirements of Section 6.33.5 (50 percent of entire parcel or tract)?

Please note that the applicant is still asking the Planning Board to waive the requirement of Section
6.7.C.3 that the corners of the parcel be marked by monuments.  The applicant has asked for permission
to set those monuments when the rest of the monuments are installed on the individual lots after final
subdivision approval.
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